
JUNE/
JULY 2018

OUR MISSION
By providing an environment 
where learning opportunities 
take place and community 
relationships are enriched, 

the Sudie A. Fulford 
Community Learning Center 

will develop individual 
capacity and improve the 

quality of life for Swainsboro 
and Emanuel County.

Phone: 478.289.2464
Fax: 478.289.2465
Email: jdschwabe@ega.edu
Normal Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Other times by appointmentat East Georgia State College

LEAVE A LEGACY 
When you are honoring or memorializing family and friends, please consider making a donation to the Sudie A. Fulford Community 
Learning Center through the East Georgia State College Foundation.  The Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.  
All gifts are tax deductible to the extent approved by law.  Contact Elizabeth Gilmer at 289-2037 for more information.

OUR GOALS
Education
Civic Engagement
Hospitality

Message From The Director

It’s camp season!  With seven camps scheduled throughout June and July, it’s 
sure to be an exciting and lively time!  Our summer programs incorporate 
math, science, discovery, technology, engineering and creative and performing 
arts. We look forward to a summer full of friendship, personal growth, and 
FUN! I hope you'll include the Center in your summer activities.

Have a great summer!

Fulford Center 
Advisory Board 
Standing, L to R: 
Kenny Griffin
Clair Collins
Toni Terwilliger 
Darlene Dickens 
Syvetta Young 
Elizabeth Kraus 
Courtney Joiner
Dr. Alan Brasher
Seated, L to R:  
Jean Schwabe
Ada Lee Correll 
Sharon Weatherford

June 1---Swainsboro Primary Administrative Retreat
June 4-6---Acting Out! Mini Camp
June 12---Ida Bell Williams Book Club Meeting
June 12-13---Camp Yummy
June 14---Fulford Advisory Board Meeting
June 18-21---Camp Adventure VII

STEM Discovery Camp
June 25-27---Time Warp: Art Through the Ages Camp
July 9-13---Camp Invention
July 16-19---Intermediate/Advanced Chess Camp
July 17---Magnolia Midlands GYSTC Board of Directors Meeting
July 20---Certified Teen Leader Training
July 30---Emanuel County Schools Nutrition TrainingU
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JEAN D. SCHWABE, 
DIRECTOR

SOME OF OUR SPRING VISITORS

FULFORD CENTER STAFF 
Jean Schwabe, Director
Erin Youmans, Magnolia Midlands 

  GYSTC Coordinator
Darlene Jordan, MMGYSTC

 Teacher Assistant    



SUDIES IN BLOOM! 
With all the rain we’ve experienced recently, the Sudies are blooming abundantly, and 
they add such beauty to the Center grounds. The daylilies were provided by Deb 
Schwabe, of Swans Island, ME, and Ada Lee Correll, in honor of her sister, Beverly. 

2018 FULFORD CENTER

 SUMMER CAMPSS
We have tons of fun planned for the summer. 

If you have questions or want to register for one of our camps, please call the Center at (478) 289-2464.

JUNE 4-6---ACTING OUT! MINI CAMP
RISING Grades 3-5
8:30 a.m. – NOON
COST: $20
MAXIMUM: 18 

JUNE 12-13---CAMP YUMMY!
RISING Grades 1 & 2
8:30 a.m. – NOON
COST: $15
MAXIMUM: 16

JUNE 18-21---CAMP ADVENTURE VII
RISING Grades 3-5
8:30 a.m. – NOON
COST: $25
MAXIMUM: 22

JUNE 18-21---STEM DISCOVERY CAMP
RISING Grades 3-5 
8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
COST:  $125
MAXIMUM: 18

JUNE 25-27--- TIME WARP: ART THROUGH THE AGES
RISING Grades 3-6
8:30 a.m. – NOON
MAXIMUM: 20 (20 Camp scholarships are available through a grant from Mill

Creek Foundation on a first-come, first-served basis)

JULY 9-13---CAMP INVENTION
RISING Grades 3-6
9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.
Scholarships Available

REGISTRATION FOR THIS CAMP IS CONDUCTED THROUGH THE LOCAL SCHOOLS. Contact the Fulford Center for details. 

MAXIMUM: 50

JULY 16-19---INTERMEDIATE/ADVANCED CHESS CAMP
8:30 a.m. – NOON
COST: $25
MAXIMUM: 25

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!
AARP DRIVER SAFETY TRAINING SET FOR AUGUST 20  

The AARP Smart Driver™ course will be offered Monday, August 20.  Founded in 
1979, the course has helped millions of drivers stay safe on the roads. It is the 
nation’s first and largest refresher course designed specifically for drivers age 50 
and older.

The course will be held from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  AARP Driver Safety instructor, 
Marcia Parkerson, will teach defensive driving techniques and strategies, traffic 
laws, and rules of the road.  There are no written exams or driving tests.  

Upon completion of the course, participants will receive a certificate of completion 
which, when presented to auto insurance carriers, often results in a reduction in 
automobile insurance premiums.  Participants should contact their insurance agent for 
more details.

COST: $15 for AARP members and $20 for non-members.  
Registration is required and course participation is limited to 30.  
Deadline to register is August 15.  
To register for the course, contact the Center at 289-2464.




